
From: Nayan Swaminarayan <nayan.swaminarayan@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2023 9:38 AM 
Subject: ERC 0346 - Unlocking CER benefits though flexible trading 
 
Hi Lisa, 

It gives us great pleasure to confirm that the IPWEA Submission on Minor Energy Flow Metering ERC 
0346 has our organisation's full support, as expressed by Sunshine Coast Council. 

We are optimistic about the outcome of this project and hope that it will be successful. 

We are aware that we missed the initial deadline of September 14th for submission. We kindly ask 
for your understanding and acceptance of our late submission. 

I trust the above information would be useful, however, if you need any further information or 
clarification, please feel free to contact me. 

Kind Regards, 
 
Nayan Swaminarayan | MIEAust CPEng NER RPEQ (Electrical) PMP 

Team Leader Electrical Services  
Transport Infrastructure Management Branch 
Built Infrastructure Group | Sunshine Coast Council 
Phone:  0754208783 
Mobile: 0459612767  
Email:       Nayan.Swaminarayan@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Website:   www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Mail:         Locked Bag 72 Sunshine Coast Mail Centre Qld 4560 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email 

 

 

 

__ __ 
To find out more about the Sunshine Coast Council, visit us online at www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au. If correspondence includes 
personal information, please refer to Council's Privacy Policy .  

This email and any attachments are confidential and only for the use of the addressee. If you have received this email in error you are 
requested to notify the sender by return email or contact council on 07 5475 7272, and are prohibited from forwarding, printing, copying 
or using it in anyway, in whole or part. Please note that some council staff utilise mobile devices, which may result in information being 
transmitted overseas prior to delivery of any communication to the device. In sending an email to council, you are agreeing that the 
content of your email may be transmitted overseas. 
Any views expressed in this email are the author's, except where the email makes it clear otherwise. The unauthorised publication of an 
email and any attachments generated for the official functions of council is strictly prohibited. Please note that council is subject to the 
Right to Information Act 2009 (Qld) and Information Privacy Act 2009 (Qld). 

 

mailto:nayan.swaminarayan@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au
mailto:Nayan.Swaminarayan@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/zTZ2CmOxrPCBrB4IGXO9o
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/lhClCnxyvPiAYABhJldfx/
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/aJP_Cp8AxPC1B16sGdwPC

	From: Nayan Swaminarayan <nayan.swaminarayan@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au>  Sent: Monday, September 18, 2023 9:38 AM Subject: ERC 0346 - Unlocking CER benefits though flexible trading

